
Town of Newfield Public Hearing  
October 13, 2016 

 
A Public Hearing was held Thursday, October 13, 2016 at the Newfield Town Hall 

for the purpose of allowing public comment and opinion concerning proposed 
Local Law No. 5 for the year 2016 regarding the override of the tax levy limit as 

established in General Municipal Law 3-c for the fiscal year 2017.  
Present were: Supervisor Hart, Councilpersons James, Laughlin and Allinger, 

residents were also in attendance. Councilperson Powers was absent.  
Supervisor Hart called the Public Hearing to order at 6:45 p.m. and asked if there 

were any comments from the public at this time. No comment was offered by the 
audience.  

There being no one wishing to speak either for or against the proposed Local Law 
No. 5 for the year 2016 regarding the override of the tax levy limit the Public 

Hearing was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 
Respectfully Submitted,        November 4, 2016  

Karen Miller Kenerson  
Town Clerk 


